Northville Township Fire Department
45745 W. Six Mile Rd.

Northville, MI 48168

0. (248) 348-5807 f.(248) 348-5840

Email: thughes@twp.northville.mi.us

northvillemich.com

January 1, 2021
Dear Business Owner/Operator,

In an effort to streamline the inspection process and to improve our community’s risk reduction, the Northville
Township Fire Department (NTFD) has implemented InspectionReportsOnline.net (IROL). IROL is a web-based,
inspection report management system that connects Authorities Having Jurisdiction (AHJ), Service Providers (SP)
and Commercial Property Owners (PO). This system manages the required Inspection, Testing, and
Maintenance (ITM) records of fire and life safety systems across the jurisdiction.

IROL allows our department, as well as you as a Property Owner (PO) to electronically receive, review and
manage the required system inspection reports submitted by your Service Provider through one central and
secure web location. Upon completion all reports are electronically submitted by your Service Provider through
the IROL website. Inspection, testing and maintenance of fire protection systems, and their reporting, is
required at intervals provided in the International Fire Code (IFC) and applicable standards to each system.

If your property receives any of the following required inspections, we are requesting that you register as a
Property Owner (PO) with IROL. Please keep in mind that there are no costs for Property Owner’s (PO) to
register, or use, the IROL site as a Property Owner.

Fire sprinkler systems (wet/dry/pre-action/etc.) Fire alarm systems
Fire pumps Kitchen hood suppression systems (UL 300, etc.)
Special fire protection systems (FM 200, etc.) Any other fire protection system

Additional required inspection reports may be submitted via IROL, but their submission via IROL is not
REQUIRED by the NTFD at this time (fire doors, emergency lights, fire extinguishers, backflow tests, AEDs).

In order to register and learn more about the benefits for Property Owners, please follow the steps below:
1. Visit Inspection Reports Online and click on the “Register Now” link.
2. Complete the Property Owner registration and follow the instructions received via email.

The Northville Township Fire Department AHJ Identification Number is MIA11370.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (248) 348-5807 or via email at thughes@twp.northville.mi.us. If
your questions are regarding the online system, please call (877) 514-IROL (4765) Monday-Friday from 9:00 am
until 5:00 pm ET, or click on the “Contact Us” box on the www.InspectionReportsOnline.net homepage.

As a new user, IROL offers no cost training, presentations and “Join Me Sessions” to assist you.

Respectfully,

ZAY Y

Thomas M. Hughes, Jr.
Fire Marshal
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